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IntroducingIntroducing
Pet Memoriams and ObituariesPet Memoriams and Obituaries

Runs every Saturday beginning 11/22
Deadline each weekWednesday by Noon

$35
for the first 10 lines of text

Free photo
$3.99 each additional line

Email, your name, address and phone number, text you wouldEmail, your name, address and phone number, text you would
like published and photo to:like published and photo to: obits@dailygazette.netobits@dailygazette.net

Please use promo code -Please use promo code - lovemypetlovemypet

Pet Memoriams / Obits Intro Special

Starting
at

Classified Department
518-382-1100

Make Divorce Easy

DIVORCE
$389.00
• Uncontested Divorce

• Papers Prepared
Inc. Poor Person App

• Custody & Support Petitions
• Deeds & Wills

Call 518-274-0380 518-842-7050

• Gift Certificates available
• ICE 50lb bag $9.25

10lb bag $2.30

Stein

$19.99

BUDWEISER
LIMITED EDITION STEIN
PERFECT FOR HOLIDAY

CHEER!

10lb b

Corner Park &
Locust Ave.

M-F 9-6
Sat. 9-5

Liberty ARC recently hosted a
graduation ceremony for 22 Direct
Support Professionals (DSPs), who
achieved National Alliance for Di-
rect Support Professionals (NADSP)
credentials, in November. This is the
agency’s second credentialed class
to graduate as part of the New York
State Office for People With Devel-
opmental Disabilities (OPWDD)
credentialing pilot program.
NADSP is one of the nation’s lead-
ing DSP associations, promoting ex-
cellence in direct support work. As a
member of NADSP, Liberty ARC has
the opportunity for our direct care
staff to earn credentials through the
NADSP E-Badges Academy. This is
a nationally-recognized credential
with different levels (DSP-I, DSP-II,
DSP-III, FLS). Each E-Badge earned
challenges the DSP taking the mod-
ule to expand their knowledge and
apply it in situations with the people
they support. The coursework in-
cluded a rigorous 100 hours of online
classwork as well as demonstrated
application of the principles learned.
“The staff we are recognizing have

shown tremendous dedication to the
field and the people they support
by putting in many hours on the
weekends, evenings, and around
their busy schedules to earn these
credentials,” said Liberty ARC CEO
Jennifer Saunders in a news release.
“We all know that direct support
work is multi-faceted and draws on
knowledge and skills from many
disciplines, as well as interperson-
al skills such as empathy, compas-
sion, and communication. We are so
proud of our graduates for demon-
strating these skills and willing to
further their own education to better
serve the people they support. They
represent the best of what it means
to be a direct support worker.”
Liberty ARC announced their
membership with NADSP and in-
clusion in the statewide OPWDD
Pilot Program in the winter of 2023.
While Liberty ARC’s first class was
only open to DSPs, the agency was
pleased to expand the program to
frontline supervisors (FLS), includ-
ing managers, so they could also
receive the national certification
to expand their knowledge of how
to lead teams and provide the best
supports to people with disabilities
in 2024.
Graduates of Liberty ARC’s sec-
ond class are Cortney Ball, April Bu-
boltz, Hope Buboltz, Karen Cardona,
Monique Cardona, Carmen Cruz,
Samantha Fetter, Karissa Fitzgerald,
Amy Fonda, Angela Funk, Kim Jones,
Lisa Mulvaney, Bethany Nitsky, Jen-
nifer Payst, Stacey Rhodes, Shannon
Schuyler, Krystal Shear, Allison
Smullen, Allison Snell, Sarah Snell,
Amy Stearns, and Raechelle Valenti.
Amy Stearns, Liberty ARC’s Man-
ager Mentor and current Residential
Manager when she began working
through the NADSP E-Badges pro-
gram, spoke to her fellow graduates
at the ceremony. Stearns received
her FLS credentialing.
“The academy has taught me
about elevating the quality of sup-
ports we provide each and every
day, while we go through the process
of discovery to assist each person
to live a life that is meaningful to
them,” Stearns said in the release.
“Since I started working at Liberty
ARC in 2008, there has been a huge
shift in our careers. We have gone
from basic caregivers to ‘Direct Sup-
port Professional.’ We are pushing
the lines in the health care world to
be accredited and certified nation-
ally. As time advances, so does our
vision for strengthening the system
and advocating for each person on a
level that engages them to fight for
what is important to them.”

“Our field is at the beginning of
a major shift towards credentialing,
which will benefit the people we
work with to get the best supports
and demonstrates to the world the
skills a DSP needs to perform the
job well,” said Candace Opalka, the
Chief Operating Officer at Liberty
ARC, in the release. “What each
one of our graduates have done
with earning these credentials is
demonstrate the tenacity, heart, and
knowledge needed to succeed in our

field and provide the best services
to the people you support. You are
all at the cutting edge of disabilities
services, not only in our county and
state, but throughout our country.”
New York State Assemblyman
Angelo Santabarbara, Ryan Cox, Di-
rector of Workplace Development
at OPWDD, Chief Strategy Officer
at The Arc New York Katheryn Je-
rian, and E-Badge Coordinator for
NADSP Brian Geld also attended the
graduation ceremony.
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Liberty ARC, a chapter of The Arc
New York, is a not-for-profit agency
that provides top-quality supports
and services to people with intellec-
tual and developmental disabilities in
Montgomery and SchenectadyCoun-
ties.We are proud of our six decades
of bringing these innovative and valu-
able programs to those most vulner-
able in our community. While stay-
ing committed to our framework the
agency has grown our employment,

residential, day supports, family sup-
port and health-related programming
throughout the years. Our mission
— Together we support people with
disabilities to achieve a quality of life
each person values — together with
ourValuesmake up the foundation on
which our culture is framed. We are
extremely proud to be a pioneering
agency, which coupledwith a dynam-
icworkforce and our person-centered
mission makes Liberty ARC a stand-
out in our field.
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LibertyARCdirect support professionals earn national credentials

Above: Liberty ARC recently
celebrated the graduation of
22 Direct Support Professionals
(DSPs), who received National
Alliance for Direct Support
Professionals (NADSP)
credentials as part of the New
York State Office for People
With Developmental Disabilities
(OPWDD) credentialing pilot
program.

Left: Liberty ARC Manager
Mentor Amy Stearns speaks to
her fellow graduates during the
agency’s graduation ceremony.
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The Saint Kateri National
Shrine and Historic Site is
pleased to invite the public to
our Candles & Carols Service
on Saturday, December 7, at 4
p.m.
The Christmas crèche tra-
dition originated with Saint
Francis. He staged the first na-
tivity scene on Christmas Eve
in 1223 in a cave outside the
Italian town of Greccio to cel-
ebrate the birth of Jesus. Saint
Francis proclaimed the Gos-
pel to the people of Greccio as
they carried torches and can-
dles to light the night. Then
he preached to them about
Jesus’ humility and poverty.
The celebration, which
includes singing Christmas
hymns, a gospel reading from
Luke, and a mediation on the
nativity by Pope Francis, will
be held outside in the dark and
cold to remind us of the faith
Joseph andMary had in God’s
desire for them and for us as
His chosen children.
Grassmann Hall will be
open for anyone who desires

to join us in prayer and song
but would prefer the heat and
light.
Bring a Christmas dessert
to share with the coffee and
hot chocolate provided after-
wards. It is recommended that
you bring a flashlight.
Kateri Tekakwitha was a
young Mohawk woman who
lived in the 17th century. She
converted to Christianity and
was baptized and lived the
bulk of her life at the site of
what is now the Saint Kateri
National Shrine and Historic
Site. She is the first Native
American Saint in the United
States of America and Canada,
and the National Shrine was

created to honor Kateri and
the Native peoples north and
south of the border. For more
information about Saint Kateri
or the Shrine or Historic Site,
contact info@ katerishrine.
org, call 518-853-3646, or visit
https://www.katerishrine.org/
news-events.
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Saint Kateri Shrine to host Candles&Carols service


